
 

26/07/2022 

Dear Valued Customer, 

Operations Update 

Toll have advised delays across their network due to adverse weather and Covid absenteeism.  

Key specifics we can currently share: - 

South Island - Road Closures  

There are now several road closures in the South Island due to snow and flooding. This is, in turn, 

delaying road freight movements. The following roads are closed: 

• SH 1 Seddon  

• SH 8 Omarama to Tarras (Lindis Pass) 

• SH 8 Fairlie to Twizel 

• SH 80 Mount Cook to Ben Ohau 

Central Otago - All road freight ex Christchurch into this region will be delayed by at least 2 working days. 

Hamilton - LCL Freight into and out of Hamilton, expect delays of at least 1 working day. 

Wellington - LCL Freight, please expect delays of at least 1-2 working days.  

Queenstown & Cromwell - LCL & Parcels Freight into and out of Queenstown & Cromwell, expect delays 

of 3 working days. 

Invercargill - All Freight into and out of Invercargill, expect delays of up to 2 working days. 

 

The team at Toll continue to work hard to keep freight moving over these trying times. 

Tasman Liquor Customer Services will advise affected Customers as information is updated.   

We thank you for your patience and continued support. 

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

Phil Hughes 

Sales Manager 


